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Comments: Hello! While all the work you do is integral to maintaining access to parks and wilderness areas
across the country, the mark is being missed on this proposal. Rock climbing is an activity enjoyed by many,
many people. It brings us to some truly beautiful places, our national parks and wilderness areas among them.
Restricting bolts, and more specifically anchors, makes our activity a difficult one to follow, and even more than
that, makes it unsafe. A few bolts here and there don't ruin an area. They make it accessible to a core user group
of that area. Please reconsider, and know that climbers respect local ethics, and the land especially.



